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Following my previous email where I stated several points and facts objecting to the
HRFT proposal that will affect our home and business.

Living here for over 20 years and running a Livery Yard business, this development
would seriously affect us.  Horses do not like 
noise and the owners would not have the enjoyment of local hacking to the common,
which is an essential part and key to where and why we run our business from this
location,  as this development is far too close to our Yard.

The developers have only once come to see us over this proposal, prior to the public
meeting, and have since changed the plans which has not taken into account any of
our concerns, we therefore feel that we have not been dealt with correctly.

Flooding is already a major issue in our area, Burbage Common Road very often
floods after heavy rainfall which we experience much more regularly these days, so
this is a real issue for us.

We have several large developments already on our doorstep so please consider our
village and our lives here in Elmesthorpe.

Kenneth Barsby BEM




